
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
Next meeting will be May 16, 2019 

Since April 14th is Palm Sunday, there will be no 

4:00 PM Mass.  THERE WILL BE CLASSES AT 

5:00PM. IT IS IMPORTANT THAT ALL THOSE WHO 

WISH TO RECEIVE CONFIRMATION BE THERE SO WE CAN DO A 

WALK THROUGH. 

The last class for the year will be April 28th.  The 4:00 pm Mass 

will also conclude at this time and we will revert back to Saturday 

Would you like to host dinner for Bishop 

Cary and Fr. Suresh for Holy Thursday 

(early afternoon) and Easter Dinner.  Please 

let Dawn or Ann know so they get you 

scheduled.   

Please join us for Coffee 

and donuts and 

fellowship after Mass 

this morning.  Today’s 

coffee hour is served by Del Ray Stone 

April Duties 
Albs: Mary Ellen Daugherty   
Fonts: Vicki Cunningham 
 

We are in need of a few people to help with the 
reception following Mass at 11:00am on Thursday, 
April 11th.  Also in need of a few volunteers to 
help on Wednesday, April 10th to prepare finger 
foods.  If you are interested, please contact Jody, 

541-519-0162 or jjcolton5813@gmail.com.  
Thank you all for your continued support and time, it is truly 
appreciated. 
  Thank you to everyone who 
came and supported the Soup Suppers for Lent 
this year.  It was a great success! 

. . . FOUND . . . FOUND . . . FOUND . . . FOUND . . . FOUND . . . 

A silver Crucifix necklace was found in the Cathedral last 

week.  If you lost your necklace please contact Dawn or Ann 

to get it. 

 
Sundays from 2-4PM in the social hall. 

Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun 
filled afternoon. See you then! 

THE GREAT EASTER EGG HUNT 

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus and the Youth 

Group, the hunt will be held April 21st after the 9:30 

Mass. There will be a basket in back of church for 

donations for the egg hunt. 

TRIVIA QUESTION: Do you know why we have an Easter Egg Hunt? 

The last Fish Fry for Lent will be this 

Friday, April 12th. It will be served with 

French fries,  coleslaw, and a smile. Beer 

and Wine are also available. Tickets available in the 

Parish Office or at the door.  ADULTS: $12.00  CHILDREN: 

$5.00 (12 & under)  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THREE NEW MEMBERS OF 

OUR PARISH WHO WERE BAPTIZED MARCH 29TH! 

DREW BENJAMIN, GRACE KENNEDY, AND RUBY 

KENNEDY.  We welcome you with open arms! 

Holy Thursday—
4:00 PM Holy 
Mass in North 
Powder and 7:00 
PM Holy Mass at 
the Cathedral 

Good Friday—
11:00 AM Service 
at North Powder 
and 3:00 PM 
Service at the 
Cathedral 

Easter Vigil—8:00 
PM Holy Mass at 
the Cathedral 
 

Easter Sunday—
9:30 AM Holy Mass 
at the Cathedral; 
10:30 AM Holy 
Mass at St. Therese 
in Halfway; 12:00  
Holy Mass at St. 
Anthony’s in North 
Powder. 


